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Brahma Kumaris tie Rakhi to JMI VC 
 
As a part of the Raksha Bandhan festival celebration, the Brahma 
Kumaris of Delhi led by Sister Neha, tied Rakhi to Jamia Millia Islamia 
(JMI) Vice Chancellor Prof. Najma Akhtar (Padma Shri) yesterday at Vice 
Chancellor’s Office and exchanged gifts. Brahma Kumaris visit every 
year to the university to tie Rakhi.  
 
The Vice Chancellor expressed her gratitude to the Brahma Kumaris for 
their selfless dedication and efforts towards imparting the message of 
love, oneness and peace to all the people. 
 
Prof. Akhtar extended warm greetings to the people on the auspicious 
occasion of Raksha Bandhan.    
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